
 

Sault Tribe Health Division’s Optical Department Operations during 

COVID-19 pandemic 

 

1. Optical dept. will be open for emergencies only. Scheduled patients 

will be contacted and their appointments will be cancelled.  

Rescheduling of these appointments will occur when it is deemed 

safe. 

2. Glasses will be mailed to patients as they arrive at the Sault Tribe 

Optical Department.  Staff will be reviewing messages on a daily 

basis.  

 

Contact Information: 

If you have any questions, please, call 906-632-5200 and ask for Optical 

Department. 
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